

President Road | Aylesbury | Buckinghamshire | HP18 0YA Tel: 01296 326320 | e-mail: admin@greenridgeacademy.co.uk | Website: www.greenridgeacademy.co.uk | Twitter: @GreenRidgeR2

Headteacher: Mr. Aaron Wanford MA, B.Ed. (Hons), NPQH

Thursday, 30<sup>th</sup> November 2023

## **Early Years Christmas Sing-along Costume**

Dear Parents and Carers,

We hope you are looking forward to joining us for a festive sing-along on Monday the 18<sup>th</sup> December at 2.15pm.

Rather than ask for costumes we would like the children to bring a party outfit in to wear during our performance. Please can they bring this in, in a named carrier bag, by *Wednesday the 13<sup>th</sup> December*.

There is no need to provide any other props but if any families have spare Santa hats or elf hats then we would be happy to take them off your hands!

We will look forward to seeing you then.

Yours faithfully,

Mr. Collard, Miss. C Jones, Mrs. E Jones, Miss. Ladyman and Mrs. Mackie Early Years Class Teachers

